## Daily Announcements 3/25/2024

The Audubon HS Boys early bird track meet scheduled for Tuesday has been cancelled due to low temperatures. The HS Girls meet in Audubon on Thursday is still planned as scheduled.

There will be a high school basketball meeting Tuesday during Hawktime in the gym for anyone interested in going out from high school basketball next year. We will discuss our summer schedule at this meeting.

**Currently Matched TeamMates Mentees-** Please check your email and respond "yes or no" on whether or not you would like to participate in an Escape Room outing after school on Friday, April 26th? Thank you!

**POST PROM Note:** Anyone bringing a date that is **NOT** a WH Jr or Sr will need to pay \$15 for a post prom tshirt for their date.

## HS Baseball/Softball Players Open Gym:

Coach Allen will be opening the hitting cages and have open throwing and fielding every Wednesday from 3:00-4:30 until the season officially begins on April 19. This would be a great opportunity to get some work in before the season gets started.

WANT TO HAVE A KEEPSAKE OF THE MEMORABLE MOMENTS OF THE 2023-2024 SCHOOL YEAR? Yearbooks are on sale now until March 28 for \$40 (\$45 if you want your name on the cover). Prices will go up to \$45 (\$50) after March 28. You may buy a yearbook from the following people: Morgan Bernard, Aiyana Bowman, Mariah Bruning, Landon Carritt, Lilly Ely, James Kraft, Gina Birdsall, Keri King, and Annette Kuhlman.